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CONVENTION UPDATE

1995 SITE AND DATES SELECTED FOR OUR 3RD ANNUAL
EVENT

AS THIS ISSUE OF THE CLUB MAGAZINE WENT TO PRESS,
OUR 19956 CONVENTION DATES AND CONVENTION HOTEL
SITE HAVE BEEN SELECTED. MIKE SKELTON, GENERAL
CONVENTION CHAIRMAN FOR 1996, CHECKED INTO SEVERAL
ALTERNATIVE VEGAS CONVENTION SITES AND FOUND NONE
IN OUR TIME FRAME THAT COULD COMPARE TO THE
PROPOSAL RECEIVED FROM THE ALADDIN.

AFTER CONFERING WITH THE CLUB OFFICERS, AND WITH
DEADLINES QUICKLY APPROACHING, IT WAS DECIDED TO
ACCEPT ALADDIN'S PROPOSAL FOR OUR 1996 CONVENTION.
THE DATES WILL BE ESSENTIALY THE SAME AS THIS
YEAR... THE LAST WEEKEND IN APRIL, 1995. IT WOULD
APPEAR THAT ALL OF THE STRIP PROPERTIES HAVE
RAISED THEIR HOTEL CONVENTION RATES SUBSTANTIALLY
AND CHARGES QUOTED FOR CONVENTION MEETING SPACE AT
OTHER HOTELS WAS COST PROHIBITIVE. ALADDIN; AT
$75 PER NIGHT, WAS THE OVERALL BEST HOTEL ROOM
RATE WE WERE ABLE TO NEGOTIATE FOR 1996. WE KNOW
THAT OUR DECISION WILL NOT PLEASE EVERYONE, BUT WE
FEEL THAT WE'VE ACTED IN THE BEST INTEREST OF THE
MAJORITY OF CLUB MEMBERS WHOSE HOTEL BILLS ARE A
MAJOR CONSIDERATION WHEN MAKING TRAVEL PLANS TO
ATTEND SUCH AN EVENT.

THE CLUB IS EXPLORING MOVING OUR 1996 DATES
INTO JUNE TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF LOWER HOTEL ROOM
RATES AT OTHER PROPERTIES AND FOR OTHER CONSIDER-
ATIONS WITH RESPECT TO SPACE RENTAL, ETC. MORE
DETAILS WILL BE PUBLISHED IN THE NEXT ISSUE OF THE
cLuB MAGAZINE. CHAIRMAN SKELTON WILL BE
CONTACTING DEALERS WHO HAD TABLE SPACE THIS YEAR.

STAY TUNED....... RESERVATION CARDS TO FOLLOW.

ARCHIE A. BLACK/PRESIDENT












